
Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, November 18th!

Reminder that the PBIS Celebration will be the day before break. In order to attend you need to
meet the criteria which is no more than 2 total tardies for the month of November

Any students interested in playing tennis this spring should sign up for indoor winter tennis
lessons. See CoachWisneski or the Office for sign ups.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!


